
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 18th November 2022 
This week, Year 2 have been busy practising for the Nativity. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our KS1 SATS meeting on Thursday. For 
anyone who couldn’t make it, the presentation is available on our website. Handouts 

are available – please ask or I will have some available at parents’ evenings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray and Miss Lindsay 
(Year 2 team) 

English 
We are continuing with our story ‘The Journey 
Home’. As well as learning to retell the story, we 
have: 

- Written in role as one of the animals and 
thought about their hopes and dreams 

- Made a wanted poster to stop the hunters 
and the poachers 

 

 
Maths 
This week we have been learning: 

- Adding two 2 digit numbers (crossing and 
not crossing tens) 

- Subtracting two 2 digit numbers (crossing 
and not crossing tens) 

I have included the adding and subtracting 
guidance. The key objective is for the children to 
be able to identify how many tens and ones in 
each number, to partition and then recognise 
when there are 2 many tens for the ones column 
(when necessary) and carry them over. It is 
preparing children for the column method which 
they learn in Year 3.  

 
 
I would recommend: 
- using the times tables ‘toons’ on Purple Mash or 
www.timestables.co.uk  
- they do need to be learnt the old fashioned way – 
by heart – and a simple poster in the house is 
always a good way to keep practising! 

Wellbeing + 
There are 4 aspects to our 
Wellbeing Curriculum – PE, 
PSHE (personal, social and 
health education), P4C and our 
outdoor learning (Wellbeing +) 
which for Year 2 is looking after 
Trinity Gardens. This week we 
went out in small groups to plant 
some winter baskets. 

Homework 
Please practise the spellings on 
Purple Mash. This week’s words 
are contractions – where we 
have used an apostrophe to 
shorten 2 words into one – we 
have practised this in our 
English lessons this term. Please 
find a sheet in the homework 
books. 
 

I am only setting spellings for 
this week. Please focus on the 
nativity: practising lines and 

songs. Thank you!! 
 

If we could have costumes in by 
Thursday please – thank you for 
those we have already received 
– as we will be having a dress 
rehearsal the following week. 
‘Hosanna Rock!’ songs can we 
found on YouTube – the children 
are doing a brilliant job of 
learning them and we have 
actions to go with them – so any 
practise at home will be 
gratefully received.  
 

http://www.timestables.co.uk/

